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• Health Foundation Grant: Comments have been made regarding final 

designs, waiting on FHWA approval for paint and bike box usage and will begin 
to publicize build 

• FKTCC: Monroe County is working on its Transportation Master Plan; please 
visit https://www.us1masterplan.com/ to provide public input 

• TAF/TCT: Working with TCT to establish a long-term Transportation Plan 

across departments; will present at an upcoming SAB meeting 
• FDOT Grants: FDOT TAP Grant being reworked due to changeover in needs 

from FDOT. Collaborating with District VI. 
• Micromobility Devices: Working with Legal to update transportation 

regulations within the city; will provide update at SAB from meeting on 10/5 
• Bicycle Parking and Land Use: Bicycle Parking Ordinance complete, 

Planning has provided a general blessing, performing cost analysis regarding 

its impact. Bicycle Racks have arrived and are being installed; working with 
Community Services to get them out on to Duval and then into neighborhood 

areas. 
• Parking: Working with Planning and Parking to review current parking and 

related code regulations that are impacting transportation and land use in the 

City. Will be assisting the presentation at the coming SAB and will be seeking 
SAB’s thoughts regarding the matter. 

• Right of Way Work: Working with Engineering regarding the upcoming 
redesign of Elizabeth and Greene Street; potential space for bicycle facilities 
and improved walkable space. 

• Wickers: Wickers workorder produced, finalizing it with Engineering 
• Bike and Walk Friendly Applications: sent in submission for Bike Friendly; 

working with departments to submit walk friendly in December 
• AARP Transportation Forum: participated in the AARP Transportation Forum  

https://www.us1masterplan.com/

